Delorenzo, Craig

T
From: Delorenzo, Craig
Sent: 21 Movemnber 2008 14:19
To: Cooke, Leslay
Cc: Cockerill, Janice
Subject: Woodsman Inn

The Environmental Protection Unit would like to make representations regarding this application as we have received
complaints regarding noise from this premises,

I have written to Ms Carol Temple to discuss my concerns regarding noise and have highlighted my suggestions to

reduce the impact that later hours will have cn nearby residents. The following actions have baen recommended and
could be attached to the variation of the licensa:

1. Noise from the operation of amplified music or regulated entertainment originating from on
the premises shall be inaudible within noise sensitive premises.

2. All windows shall be kept shut during the operation of amplification equipment and
regulated entertainment.

3. During the operation of amplification equipment and regulated entertainment All external
doors shall be kept shut when not in use. With exception to the front door that may remain

open during opening hours providing that the inside porch door is kept shut when not in
use.

Craig Deloranzo

Environmental Protection Officer
Environmenial Protection Unit
X1544
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